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What We Are Learning! 

What a FUN week we had learning all about 

our five senses. We read books, sang songs, 

and played “I Spy” and “Whose Nose?”. We 

wrote in sand and shaving cream, played with 

rice, pasta, Mr. Potato Head, wood, foam, and 

bristle blocks. We colored with oil pastels 

and did sand paper rubbings. The littles 

enjoyed smelling and guessing scents, and 

tasting and guessing sucker flavors. We even 

made popcorn using all five senses. We also 

made a book to bring home. We worked on 

the letter U with our HWT Program using 

Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint 

dobbers. In Religion we talked about how we 

can help others. In Art Class with Miss Beck 

they made crowns and learned about Saint 

Elizabeth.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break            

Dec. 13 – Christmas Program                            

Dec. 21 – 1:00 pm dismissal                            

Dec. 21 – Christmas Holiday begins                 

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

     

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday 

November 8th. Next week we will be working 

on the letter C and doing our clothes study. 

Please have your child bring in an article of 

clothing (any season) that we can keep for 

the week.  

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Vivian                                  

Tuesday – Ty                                       

Wednesday – Olivia                                              

Thursday – Alden  

 Friday – Bennett  

 

 

 
 

Notes 

The littles looked so awesome in their Halloween costumes and had a blast. Thank you to all those who sent 

in party supplies, brought treat bags to send home, and who came in to help make our party fun! We also 

enjoyed the Trunk or Treat and appreciate all those who braved the cold to pass out treats. 

Student Council is selling Dairy Dee ice cream for their annual fundraiser from Nov. 1-15th. If you would like 

to make a purchase, please fill out the form that was sent home or reach out to a student council member. 

Thank you for your support! 

The crisp fall mornings have been cool when we go outside so please send in a coat with your little one. Also 

please exchange warmer clothes (long pants) for their extra clothes if you have not already done so. 
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